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To the Health Commission,

I wish to voice my thoughts on Labors extreme abortion bill and whole heartedly OPPOSE
 this horrendous bill.  It would allow abortion FOR ANY REASON up until the DAY OF
 BIRTH. The fact that any person could even contemplate supporting the ending of a fully
 developed child’s life as it is about to be born is beyond my comprehension.
This proposal does not support women’s health as Ms Trad claims and is in fact anti-
woman and anti-choice. It will allow for sex selection abortions and this will mean more
 girls will be aborted compared to boys.  There will be no choice for a doctor who has a
 conscientious objection to abortion to protect their rights (interesting how politicians
 allow themselves a conscience vote on this important issue, yet will take this right away
 from a doctor!) The immense psychological harm that many, many mothers suffer from
 after an abortion is also being ignored. 
This extreme bill is not what the majority of Queensland people want and yet the Labor
 party is so influenced by female politicians who are part of Emily’s list, that they are
 totally ignoring this fact.
I beg the commission to not ignore the Queensland people who value both the life of the
 mother and her unborn child. 
DO NOT ALLOW THIS BILL TO BECOME LAW IN QUEENSLAND (it is disturbing
 enough that Victoria and Tasmania allow the killing of these precious babies).

Regards,
Colina Knol
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